## **Toronto People With AIDS Foundation**

November 10, 2016

Staffing Announcement -

200 Gerrard Street East, 2nd floor Toronto, Ontario M5A 2E6 TEL: (416) 506-1400 FAX: (416) 506-1404 www.pwatoronto.org

Charitable Registration #: 13111 3151 RR0001



Engagement Coordinator, Food Access Liaison and Food Programs Coordinator

Dear PWA Clients, Volunteers and Staff;

When PWA introduced Dreaming as an intentional and formal element of our work, we set out to inspire and provide opportunities for all to fulfill their potential. Recently, Executive Director Murray Jose-Boerbridge announced he and his partner adopted a second child. Changes to management roles to accommodate his parental leave resulted in opportunities for staff to take on temporary new roles. These changes will be in effect until March 31, 2017.

## Interim Engagement Coordinator - Roy Schuurhuis

 As Food Programs Liaison, Roy has been very active with volunteers in the Essentials Market leading to a greater interest in volunteer development and engagement opportunities. Much of Roy's experience is with service navigation and his passion for the dreams and goals of others makes him an excellent fit for this innovative program.

## Interim Food Access Liaison - Kevin Borden

 As Food Programs Coordinator, Kevin has provided leadership to the growth and evolution of PWA's most utilized program, the Essentials Market. His commitment has not been limited to his staff role as he has been a fixture on PWA's Friends for Life Bike Rally for 13 years. His passion for the agency is unwavering and we look forward to him bringing his knowledge and experience with nutrition, food and HIV to his role.

## **Interim Food Programs Coordinator - Andrew Kinsman**

 Andrew has been part of PWA for many years volunteering in various capacities including administrative support with PWA's 25<sup>th</sup> Anniversary activities and more recently in the Essentials Market. His involvement with many ASOs has provided him with a rich understanding of the complex needs of people living with HIV/AIDS including the positive effects that food and nutrition can have on PHAs.

Please help me in congratulating Kevin and Roy and welcoming Andrew on their new roles. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (416)506-1400 ext. 222 or <a href="mailto:ghenry@pwatoronto.org">ghenry@pwatoronto.org</a>.

Sincerely

Gareth Henry

Interim Director, Programs and Services

